
 
Product End of Life Notification 

 

End of Life Notification for ADAM TECH  

End of life announcement in November 18, 2022  

 

Dear Valued Adam Tech Customer:  

Thank you for your support during the past years.  

We apologized to inform you PN: 

125SH-A-XX-TR & 125SH-A-XX-TS 

Due to the small order volume, in order to meet the needs of a large number of customers, 

we have decided to discontinue the production PN:  

125SH-A-XX-TR & 125SH-A-XX-TS 

 

Change PN: 125SH-A-XX-TR & 125SH-A-XX-TS to PN: 125SH-A-XX-MTR & 125SH-A-XX-MTS, 

(plastic material changed from PA6T to HTN6T, terminal changed from tin to mist plated 

tin，This series of products, the rubber shell body, the wall thickness is very thin, 

and the halogen free plastic is more halogen than the original Plastic brittle, please 

customers in the insertion of PC board and insert the hand parts, to vertical, parallel 

insertion, not It can be inserted askew. If the cracks and cracks of the rubber shell 

are caused by human factors, our company can not be replaced New product replenishment 

service)； 

 

If you have any questions, please call your local Adam Tech Technical Support Center. 

One of our customer Service representatives will respond to your questions or direct 

your call to someone who can. For the number of your closest Technical Support Center, 

please go to: http://www.adam-tech.com/index.php 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this product transition. 

We regret any inconvenience that discontinuing this product on certain platforms may 

cause your organization.  

Our support staff is available to assist you in any way possible.  

 

Sincerely,  

Scott Sokoli  

 

Engineer Manager  

Adam Tech, Inc.  

Product End of Life No. : 20221118001 


